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My name is Robert Kessler. My family and I have been enjoying the benefits of the Pole Creek Nordic ski trails

for many years. In the winter of 1976 we first skied the trails with our infant sons in plastic sleds pulled with home

made harnesses. We watched as the forest grew and the amenities improve. 

Having a forested piece of land ourselves, we are aware of the problems facing a healthy forest. We battle

mistletoe and bark beetle. Having skied in the winter and participated in trail improvement in the summer, we do

not see evidence of these problems. I would ask if a comprehensive survey of this particular unit has been made.

The statement that this small portion of trees will not benefit from the proposed forest improvement, is a claim not

obviously supported by fact. The fact that this project is necessarily needed is not obviously supported by well

disseminated fact. 

Viewing the maps associated with this project brings the concern of a decrease in the aesthetic popularity of the

scenic grandeur of the vistas on Highway 16. Massive clear cutting would decrease the beauty and adversely

effect the livelihood of merchants dependent on tourist trade. 

I urge all to consider carefully the effect on the Nordic skiing public and the adverse effect this plan would have

on our trails. 

   

 

 


